
Dear parents/carers, 

 
We hope this letter finds you well in these strange and unusual times.  
Despite school being closed, we hope that you are finding ways to keep the children 
occupied, and that you have been able to access the suggested work with ease. Please don't 
hesitate to email admin@kirksmeaton.n-yorks.sch.uk if you have any questions, and please 
keep an eye out for emails containing work, as well as the school website, where work is 
uploaded for reception children at http://www.kirksmeaton.n-yorks.sch.uk/classes/starfish-
class-rec-ks1/home-learning/. 
  
Thank you so much to those of you who have already been busy posting updates on 
Tapestry of what the children have been up to so far. It has been absolutely wonderful to be 
able to keep in touch, and we feel very fortunate to have an online system which helps us to 
keep a line of communication open.  

 
You will be very much in our thoughts and prayers, and we hope that all of your families 
remain safe and well. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
The Starfish Class Team  
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